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 Date: 4/13/2022 

 Impact:  No fiscal impact anticipated 

 

Research Analysis 

 

SB 1298 modifies the list of entities that may conduct executive sessions under the Oklahoma 

Open Meeting Act by adding the Oklahoma Tax Commission for the purpose of discussing 

confidential taxpayer matters.  The measure also allows the taxpayer at issue to appear at the 

executive session via videoconference.   

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

In its current form, SB 1298 is not expected to have a direct fiscal impact on the state's revenue 

or budget.  

 

Prepared By: Nathan Shugart 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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